
  

 

Do You or a 
Loved One Have 
a Disability? 

The rights to treatment at hospitals, doctors’ 
offices and more are in danger!   

 Texas vs. Beccera is an active lawsuit seeking to get rid of Section 
504, part of a 1973 civil rights law that prohibits discrimination on 
the basis of disability. 

 

 Section 504 protects disabled people’s right to enter, and receive 
services and accommodations (ex: ramps, ASL interpreters, 
braille, captions, screen readers) anywhere that receives federal 
funding or grants. This includes public schools, doctors and 
hospitals that take Medicaid/Medicare and many more basic 
services. 
 

 17 States are currently signed on to the lawsuit, but if 504 is struck 
down, it will have a national effect. The suit’s status is due to be 
updated 25 February 2025.  

 

The good news? There’s still time to fight!   

Scan here for more information about what Section 504 
covers, the lawsuit, and action items 
 
Not into QR codes? Visit www.disability-rights-
watch.com  


